
1

From: Andrew Ingham 
Sent: 24 November 2022 12:42
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Planning development

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

We object strongly to the inclusion of the sites to the North East of Exmouth (Exmo-04a,Lymp-
09,Lymp10,Lymp-14) I the local plan which are not sustainable. 
There is no point in promoting green issues and environment measures. All these must start with population 
control. Population must relate to natural and social availability. Without this you are just wasting your and 
everybody else’s time. 
At the moment it is nigh impossible to get an appointment with the doctor. You must be joking to put even 
more pressure on the system. 
Population control should be at the forefront of all national and international discussions. 
Andrew Ingham. 
 


